COVID-19 FAQ Update 11/25/2020

Families have asked a lot of great questions about our virtual and hybrid plans that impact the next several
weeks of school. Here are answers to your frequently asked questions!

Blended Families: Families with children whose last names fall into both categories (M-T or Th-F) should reach
out to the building principals, and we will work out a plan for all kids in a family fo attend on the same days.
Jennifer Mitchell - jmitchell@pccommodores.org or (812) 843-5122. Jody French - jfrench@pccommodores.org
or(812)843-5121.

Lights On, CIA and Evening Transportation: We will provide Lights On and CIA on Mondays, Tuesdays,
Thursdays and Fridays. Evening transportation will be provided on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday evenings,
using standard drop off points and times.

Online Option: Families have the option of moving children to online during the hybrid period. If families make

this change, students will need to stay online through January 15th. They would be welcome back in-person
when we (hopefully) return on January 19th. If this is a change you wish to make, please contact the office to

let us know.

Lunch Distribution: We will provide meals during the virtual week and hybrid weeks. A meal distribution
schedule with details is attached to this email and also posted on our website (click HERE).

Athletics & ECA: We will continue to allow sports and other ECA participation according to the Governor’s
Executive Order and our winter athletics attendance plan.
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